

UBND QUẬN _____ PHÒNG GIÁO DỤC VÀ ĐÀO TẠO ĐỀ CHÍNH THỨC	ĐỀ KIỂM TRA _____ Năm học: 20__ - 20__ Tiếng Anh - Lớp 8 Thời gian làm bài: 60 phút	
Trường: _____ Họ tên: _____ Lớp: _____	Điểm	Nhận xét của giáo viên

Practice Tests 8 - Test 1&2 Expansion
Time allotted: 60

Mã đề: 2

PART 1 Use of English (15 questions)

1. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of others

- A. sportu B. collectu C. artu D. crochut

Choose the option that best completes each of the following sentences. (13 questions)

2. You should stop _____ . You look so tired.

- A. working B. to working C. to work D. work

3. My family is _____ plans for the weekend.

- A. getting B. creating C. doing D. making

4. My father is great _____ playing chess.

- A. at B. in C. about D. on

5. Everyone loves music _____ enjoys it in different ways.

- A. but B. or C. and D. though

6. In the 19th century, women _____ choose a husband of their own.

- A. couldn't B. mustn't C. used not to D. had not to

7. In most wind instruments, air _____ into the instrument at one end of the tube.
- A. is blown B. is blowing C. is blowed D. blows
8. There's a _____ in our family that we have a barbecue at the end of a month.
- A. tradition B. law C. culture D. custom
9. The guitar is a popular musical instrument _____ is played by people from all over the world.
- A. so B. but C. or D. and
10. My class doesn't finish _____ 11.30. I can only meet you after that.
- A. at B. in C. during D. until
11. My brother introduced me to _____. He showed me how to use my foot as a brake when I wanted to stop.
- A. skateboarding B. mountain biking C. swimming D. table tennis
12. Guitars and violins are two examples of _____ instruments.
- A. percussion B. stringed C. wind D. blowing
13. **Fred:** I'm going to try parachuting this Saturday. Do you want to join?
- Percy:** Sorry, I don't really like _____.
- A. competitions B. extreme sports C. carnivals D. exhibitions
14. Everybody over the age of 18 has the right to _____.
- A. vote B. do all the housework C. study at home D. get married
15. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of others
- A. stich B. climbing C. mine D. ice

PART 2 Speaking (5 questions)

Match the questions with the correct responses. There is ONE EXTRA response. (5 questions)

16. In the past, women couldn't choose their own husbands. What else couldn't they do?
17. What time is convenient for you?
18. How was your fishing trip?
19. Where should we meet?
20. Do you want to go shopping after lunch?
- a. The weather was nice and I caught a big fish!
- b. They had to wear long skirts.
- c. Sure, sounds good.
- d. They couldn't buy their own houses, either.
- e. How about at the bus stop? It'll be more convenient for you.
- f. 8 a.m. is fine for me.

PART 3 Word Forms (5 questions)

21. Supply the correct forms of the given words.

There is a dance _____ on TV tonight. (*COMPETE*)

22. Supply the correct forms of the given words.

Tom is always proud of his _____ ability. (*MUSIC*)

23. Supply the correct forms of the given words.

A white dress was _____ by the bride on the wedding day. (*WEAR*)

24. Supply the correct forms of the given words.

Do you often go _____ in the morning? (*JOG*)

25. Supply the correct forms of the given words.

Housework is _____ thought of as women's work. (*TRADITION*)

PART 4 Reading Comprehension (15 questions)

Choose the option that best completes each numbered blank in the passage. (5 questions)

It may be surprising to know that fish are a popular pet to keep besides dogs and cats and keeping fish becomes increasingly popular (26)_____ several reasons. First, fish are quiet and do not (27)_____ a lot of space. Unlike dogs and cats which make a lot of noises, fish hardly make a sound. It doesn't require much space to keep a fish. You just need a tank of a size that fits the (28)_____ of fish you want to keep. (29)_____ to other animals, fish are also cheaper to keep. For families with young children, taking care of fish can teach the young kids to be more responsible. (30)_____ it's not as time-consuming as taking care of dogs or cats, keeping fish can still keep children stay interested.

- | | | | | |
|------|--------------|---------------|-------------|-------------------|
| (26) | A. by | B. of | C. for | D. with |
| (27) | A. take over | B. take up | C. take in | D. take on |
| (28) | A. amount | B. figure | C. total | D. number |
| (29) | A. Comparing | B. To compare | C. Compared | D. Being compared |
| (30) | A. Although | B. Since | C. Because | D. As |

Read the passage and choose the best answer to each of the following questions. (5 questions)

Livestreaming is the act of broadcasting live video of an event over the Internet. Livestreaming has become a useful tool in the coronavirus outbreak. It has been widely used in business, education and now has also influenced the way weddings are held. Among hundreds of guests who are invited, there can be those who are living so far away or having health issues that make them unable to travel. There can also be those who feel not comfortable about social gatherings, especially during the COVID-19 pandemic. Thanks to livestreaming, guests who cannot make it to the ceremony because of those various circumstances can still be part of the wedding without risking their health. However, the bride and the groom will have to consider which professional service to use to livestream their weddings. With advanced technology, those professionals can make sure the recording is clear and guests can access it from any platform, from desktops to mobile phones.

31. What is the main idea of the passage?

- | | | | |
|--|---|--|---|
| A. The usefulness of livestreaming at weddings | B. Livestreaming weddings during coronavirus outbreak | C. The reasons for not coming to party | D. The bride and groom with livestreaming experiences |
|--|---|--|---|

32. What does “it” refer to?

- | | | | |
|-----------------------------|-------------------------------|--------------------------------|----------------------------|
| A. The professional service | B. The recording of the event | C. The actual wedding ceremony | D. The advanced technology |
|-----------------------------|-------------------------------|--------------------------------|----------------------------|

33. What is the purpose of ordering professional service for livestreaming at weddings?

- | | | | |
|--|--|--|-----------------------------------|
| A. To avoid health issues of all family members during | B. To ensure high-quality recording reaches all types of viewers | C. To be able to use their mobile phones | D. To make the recording livelier |
|--|--|--|-----------------------------------|

34. Why don't certain guests come to the wedding during the coronavirus outbreak?

- | | | | |
|------------------------------------|---|------------------------------------|---|
| A. They don't feel like gathering. | B. They can't adjust their busy schedule. | C. They can't get the air tickets. | D. They are not happy with health issues. |
|------------------------------------|---|------------------------------------|---|

35. What field has been making use of livestreaming?

- | | | | |
|--------------------|-------------|----------------|-----------------------|
| A. Sales promotion | B. Business | C. Advertising | D. Coronavirus fights |
|--------------------|-------------|----------------|-----------------------|

Fill in each blank with ONE suitable word. (5 questions)

International Women's Day is a day that honors women and promotes women's rights. It

(36)_____ place on March 8 every year. This celebration started in 1911

(37)_____ many women fought for their rights to vote. Every year, the United Nations

chooses a theme related to women's issues for (38)_____, improving women's education

or ending violence (39)_____ women. This day is celebrated all around the world. In

some countries, women are (40)_____ flowers or gifts. Talks about women and their

achievements as well as performances to honor women are organised.

PART 5 Writing (10 questions)

41. Rewrite the following sentences with the given words and/or beginnings in such a way that the meanings stay unchanged.

What games do you like to play? (ENJOY)

→ What games.....

Rearrange the given phrases to make a complete sentence. (5 questions)

Questions:

42. Keywords: there/be/class/at/9:50./should/we/by/so/10 o'clock/The/starts/pottery

→

43. Keywords: fed/My dog/eats/that/be/it/food/has/to/so/a day/much/five times

→

44. Keywords: traditionally/Which/by/Scottish people?/instrument/is/played

→

45. Keywords: 19th century./hard/is/the/Life/women/in/American/for

→

46. Keywords: breakfast and/starts/at/having/his teeth./7 a.m./brushing/by/His/daily routine

→

47. Rewrite the following sentences with the given words and/or beginnings in such a way that the meanings stay unchanged.

In Ireland, the most popular wedding day was a Sunday.

→ In Ireland, people usually.....

48. Rewrite the following sentences with the given words and/or beginnings in such a way that the meanings stay unchanged.

People use wood or bamboo to make drums.

→ Drum are.....

49. Rewrite the following sentences with the given words and/or beginnings in such a way that the meanings stay unchanged.

Many Brazilians consider pandeiro the national musical instrument.

→ Pandeiro.....

50. Rewrite the following sentences with the given words and/or beginnings in such a way that the meanings stay unchanged.

We use both hands when playing the piano.

→ Both hands.....

PART 6 Listening (10 questions)

Listen again and complete the summary. For each blank, use ONE WORD and/or A NUMBER. (5 questions)

The solid-body electric guitar: developed by Les Paul in the year (51)_____. Electric guitars have pickups that lie underneath the (52)_____ and change their movements into (53)_____ signals which go through a system that changes them into sounds. An electric guitar usually has (54)_____ on one (55)_____.

Listen and decide whether each of the following statements is TRUE or FALSE. (5 questions)

Answers	True	False
56. The guitar comes from Spain.	☐	☐
57. The guitar is a wind instrument.	☐	☐
58. The guitar is used in many types of music.	☐	☐
59. A classical guitar has four main parts.	☐	☐
60. The classical and electric guitars have different bodies.	☐	☐

---THE END---